
 

Using i-Ready this Spring and Summer 

Dear Parents/Guardians,         

Your children are able to continue their learning at home with i-Ready! i-Ready provides 
personalized academic and enrichment activities to meet your student’s specific needs. These i-
Ready MATH and READING instruction lessons will support students’ growth, development and 
grade-level readiness.  

By working on the 
prescribed (green button) 
and teacher assigned (blue 
button) i-Ready lessons, 
your child will be addressing 
individual skill deficits and 
key grade level 
skills/standards that will 
help ensure they are 
proficient on prerequisite 
skills for next year.   

All you need to get started are a computer, internet, and the following: 

- Run a system check on your computer at: http://www.i-ready.com/support/ 
- Website: https://clever.com/in/scs    
- Student Username: same as they use to log into Clever/i-Ready at school 
- Student Password: same as they use to log into Clever/i-Ready at school 
 
In support of your child, please monitor usage and provide assistance when necessary. You may 
check your child’s progress by having him/her log in and click the “My Progress” tab.  Here you 
will be able to see exactly what skills your student has been working on. 
 
The program will be available for use through July 2020, when it locks for a 20-21 refresh. 
 
Troubleshooting Assistance: 

• For help getting your students’ login information: contact the SCS Parent Welcome 
Center at 901-416-5300 (ask for Parent Welcome Center) or scshelp@scsk12.org 

• If i-Ready is saying your student has no lessons: contact mricci@cainc.com 
• For other technical issues: please visit www.i-ready.com/athome for additional help. 

 

Stay well this Spring and Summer! 
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